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ADVISORY TO THE PUBLIC-GPWA MOBILE APP UPGRADE    

 

The Guam Power Authority (GPA) announces to all customers that the GPWA Mobile APP is scheduled 
for a critical update release on Friday, July 01, 2022.  
As part of GPA’s continued efforts to improve services to our customers, this critical update will address 
the following: 

 Application bug fixes 
 Improve application stability 
 Compatibility with newer devices 

 
Please note that as the update is being implemented, the Mobile APP will still be fully operational. 
The update will only be available for download from the Apple and Google Play App Stores. 
 

We apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate your patience. Thank you.  
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